
Telephones 

A reminder that our telephone line 01670 

760282 is not working.  Please use the 

alternative number 01670 761617 until 

our new system is installed. You will not 

be able to leave a message but the line 

works! 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast Club is provided free by Greggs 

on the understanding it is run by parent 

volunteers and not staff. 

 

We have a very small handful of parents who 

do an amazing job every morning to provide 

our children with the Breakfast Club.  We 

desperately need more volunteers to help 

otherwise it cannot be sustained. 

Club opens at 8.20am and closes at 8.45am so 

it is a very short time to serve cereals, toast 

etc. then do washing up.  Please, if you can 

spare 45 minutes any morning of the week let 

us know as we really need to keep the club 

available. 

Thank you 

 

1st February 2019 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 
 

 

 

  
 
  
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Top Table 
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Valentines Disco   

Tuesday 12th February 2019 

Tickets are £2.00 and are being sold at the 

beginning and the end of the day by PTA 

members. 

Early Years Valentines Craft Club  

3.15pm – 5.15pm 

Tickets £2 available in Nursery 


